
We get it... the holidays are coming and this year may have been a bit
challenging, financially or otherwise. Why not give yourself a break
with our Skip-A-Payment program from MembersFirst Credit
Union? Skip your November, December or January loan payments*
and use those funds for something a little more exciting. 

HERE'S HOW IT WORKS:

 Complete the Skip-A-Payment Request Form.
 Choose a payment option. (There is a $30 processing fee for 
 each loan payment that is skipped. The fee must be paid before 
 your skip request will be processed.)
 Mail, fax or deliver your form to a branch near you.

1.
2.

3.

For faster processing, we suggest you fax or deliver your form to
your local MembersFirst branch.

REQUESTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY:

October 23 to Skip-A-Payment in November 2020
November 25 to Skip-A-Payment in December 2020
December 28 to Skip-A-Payment in January 2021

It’s really that simple! When your request is approved, we’ll move your
loan date forward by one month from your present due date. Interest on
your loan will continue to accrue at the rate originally stated, and the
maturity date on the loan may be affected. Your normal payment
schedule will resume during the month following the one you skip.

Questions?

Call (404) 978-0080 or 
(912) 352-2902 or go 
to membersfirstga.com.

Pick up a Skip-A-Payment application online at membersfirstga.com/offers 
or call (404) 978-0080 or (912) 352-2902 to request an application. 

*Restrictions apply.  See membersfirstga.com/offers for terms and conditions..


